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General comment No. 36 on article 6 of the 
International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights, 
on the right to life
Comments by the Government of Finland
6 October 2017
The Government of Finland considers the General Comments adopted by the UN Treaty Bodies as a useful additional tool for developing the implementation of human rights treaties. The General Comments may often provide new perspectives on the implementation, for responding to challenges of today. The Government welcomes this opportunity to contribute to the preparation of a General Comment on the right to life.
The Government considers the draft General Comment highly important and supports the text of the General Comment, including paragraph 9, as in stands in the revised draft. Every person should have the right to information and services that help them make independent decisions about their bodies, sexuality and family planning.
The draft is well-balanced and -written. It emphasizes the indivisibility and interdependence of human rights and fundamental freedoms.
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